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RAA

Aliza Barraza

From: Melissa Manriquez

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 2:11 PM
To: COB_mail; Aliza Barraza

Subject: FW: Impact Fees

From: Michele Bettini <michele@mpaaz.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 9:17 AM

To: Carmine DeBonis <Carmine.DeBonis@pima.gov>; Jan Lesher <Jan.Lesher@pima.gov>; Rex Scott
<Rex.Scott@pima.gov>; Adelita Grijalva <Adelita.Grijalva@pima.gov>; Steve Christy <Steve.Christy@ pima.gov>; District3
<district3@pima.gov>; District2 <District.2@pima.gov>; Melissa Manriquez <Melissa.Manriquez@pima.gov>

Cc: Allyson Solomon <allyson@mpaaz.org>

Subject: Impact Fees

You don't often get email from michele@mpaaz.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Honorable Supervisors of the Board,

MPA would like to express our appreciation of County leadership, staff and the consultants, for
their willingness to convene with our Members and open dialogue in regards to the ongoing impact
fee update. This collaboration began with the Pima County Department of Transportation and their
consultant Psomas presenting at MPA's public policy meeting in the fall, and several subsequent
meetings followed. Through clear communication and sharing of perspectives and information, we
continue to work towards alignment of the goals of the Land Use Assumptions Report (LUAR) and the
Infrastructure Improvements Plan (IIP) and the needs of the development community. We are
committed to continuing our work with Pima County's staff, their consultants, and our Membership to
address any questions that may arise as the update process continues.

Thank you, for your partnership,

Michele Bettini

Director of Government Relations
2 E Congress, 6th Floor

Tucson, AZ 85701

RAEA. Metropolitan Pima Alliance




